
Dear public servants, 
 
I am very concerned (panicked!) about my family's financial situation. We are both unable to work and 
any unemployment we receive will be inadequate to cover our basic expenses. Even an eviction 
moratorium won't help us long term since we would need a lot more than 6 months to save up for any 
back rent payments. Please pass legislation to stop all rent and mortgage collections until the schools 
are reopened and Oregon's economy is up and running again. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Amanda Chapman 

 


